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September 10, 1982

JCC:086:82

Dr. Cecil Thomas, Acting Branch Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: XN-NF-81-71(P)(A), " Generic Jet Pump BWR3 LOCA Analysis Using the
ENC EXEM Evaluation Model" (including Supplement 1)

Ref.: 1) Letter, J. R. Miller (NRC) to G. F. Owsley (ENC), dated
January 27, 1982

2) Letter, J. C. Chandler (ENC) to J. R. Miller (NRC), dated
October 28, 1981; JCC:040:81

Dear Dr. Thomas:

Enclosed for your use are twenty-five (25) copies of the subject report,
which is issued in response to the Staff's acceptance of the analysis
documented in the Reference (1) letter.

Exxon Nuclear Company considers the information contained in this
topical report to be proprietary. In accordance with the Commission's
Regulation 10 CFR 2.790(b), the Affidavit enclosed with the Reference (2)
letter covering the initial issue of the subject document provides the
necessary information to support the withholding of this report from public
disclosure.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this report, please feel
free to call, telephone (509) 375-8639.

Sincerely,

-

J. C. Chandler
Reload Fuel Licensing

JCC:gf
Enclosures
As noted

CC: Mr. J. S. Berggren (USNRC) g
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